
     
 

March 2, 2009 
 
  

Dear Lower Manhattan Resident  
  
Earlier today we were notified that an exceedance for Silica occurred on 
February 25, 2009 at Station 17 (15th floor scaffold station – NW corner).  
A result of 13 ug/m3 was recorded – the trigger level is 10 ug/m3.   

  
The Federal Environmental Protection Agency was immediately notified. 
  
Our Environmental consultant believes that based on a review of activities 
on site and around the site, the exceedance appears to be attributable to 
off-site activities.  

  
  
Thank You 
  
Please note that because of laboratory testing times it can take 
approximately 3 to 5 business days before we receive the results for 
certain materials. See link for testing locations and result turn around 
times. 
http://www.renewnyc.com/plan_des_dev/130liberty/air_monitoring_referen
ce.asp
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